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2021-2022 Street Improvement Project
Lake County & City of Two Harbors
Construction Update 7-8-21

Construction of the roadway has begun on 4th Avenue. Ulland will have base material placed by the end of the week. Removals on 8th Street between 4th and 5th Avenue will begin early next week. Once removals are complete the contractor will begin shaping the roadway for base material. During this time access to the alley between 4th and 5th Avenues will be restricted and residents should find alternative parking. Notices will be delivered as a reminder ahead of this work. Once grading work is completed concrete work will follow and access to the alley will be restricted again. Alternative parking should continue until concrete work is completed. Please do not walk on concrete for 24 hours or drive on it sooner than 7 days. 
After grading work is completed and base material is placed on 8th Street south of 5th Avenue temporary water will be put in place on 5th Avenue east of 8th Street. Following installation of the temporary water system utility work will begin on 5th Avenue. 
Paving on 6th Avenue will also be taking place towards the end of next week. Once paving is completed there will still be grading in the boulevard and yard areas left to be complete. Please continue to utilize off street parking while the site is actively under construction. 
Residents on 5th Avenue east of 8th Street will be connected to the temporary water system next week and should plan to refrigerate the desired amount of cold water for consumption since the temporary water system may be warmer than normal. Again, non-construction personnel should refrain from moving the temporary water lines as this can cause stresses in the line and may result in rupturing the pipe. 
Remember, be aware of your surroundings while traveling within active construction areas. Keep a safe distance and use your best judgement. Safety is the number one priority. If you have any questions reach out to myself or one of the contacts listed on the project website. 

Thank you,

Adam Nix
Bolton & Menk, Inc. 
(218) 830-0512
adam.nix@bolton-menk.com
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